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October 1, 2024 
 
Dear Kiwanis Family, 
 
We are pleased to outline the details regarding our Pediatric Lyme Disease 
Emergency Relief Fund Foundation Gala scheduled on Sunday, April 27, 2025 
recognizing 25 years of service to our communities!  Gala honorees are DPG 
and Founder/Treasurer John and Past First Lady Rose Marie Gridley. 
 
Location:              Crest Hollow Country Club 
             8325 Jericho Turnpike 
             Woodbury, NY 11797  
Cocktail Hour:            12:30 p.m. – 2 p.m.  
Dinner/Dancing             2 p.m. – 6 p.m. 
Dessert Bar/Open Bar: 
 
Seats available at $125 a person before March 1st and $135 after that date.  
We need to give the catering hall an accurate count.  Enclosed is our ticket 
order and sponsorship forms. We will have a special jubilee medallion, stay 
tuned for further details. 
 
We are seeking baskets for our basket table, if you are able to contribute, 
please contact Mariana Terranova at mterranova.nycki@gmail.com or 646-
285-3434 for details.   If you are from out of town, our participating hotel is 
Hilton Garden Inn Melville 1575 Round Swamp Road, Plainview (516) 755-
5552.  Please use “KPLDF” group code on registration by March 28, 2025.   
Https://www.hilton.com/en/attend-my-event/kiwanis-pediatrics-lyme-
disease-foundation/ After this date, we need to release our room block.     
 
Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you there!  
No child should suffer from this devastating disease!  Our mission could not be 
fulfilled without your support and we are most grateful for your generosity.   If 
you have additional questions, please feel free to reach out to either of us at 
post2004@att.net or joa9014@nyp.org . 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Joseph Aiello                                   Jeanne M. Egan-Canning  

Joseph Aiello                                         Jeanne M. Egan-Canning 
Distinguished Past Gov.            Chairperson/President  
Chairperson/Board Member             Pediatric Lyme Disease Emergency 
Pediatric Lyme Disease                       Relief Fund Foundation 
Emergency Relief Fund                        
Foundation 
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